
Dear Marion Street Families 

On Friday February 14th, we ask that all students wear Purple as we celebrate 

P.S. I Love You Day and engage in thoughtful activities throughout the week. 

P.S. I Love You mission is to bring awareness to the importance of mental health and decrease 

bullying. We strongly believe that by educating students earlier about mental health, the conversation 

will be easier to discuss, and students will be able to recognize when they or others around them need help. We 

would like to encourage our community to foster kindness and a welcoming environment; and educate others that 

mental health is just as important as physical health. 

Click on QR code to Preorder. 

$2 per pretzel or 3 for $5. Dips are $1 

There will be a very limited amount 

available to sell at dismissal. 

[!] .. 

Brighten someone's day with Marion Street PTA and Philly 

Pretzel Factory by pre ordering heart-shaped pretzels by 

Tuesday February 11th

Pretzels will be delivered on Friday February 14th to your 

child's class at the end of the school day. 50% of 

proceeds will be donated to the P.S. I Love You Day 

Foundation. The remaining 50% will benefit our PTA! 

Let's make a difference- One pretzel at a time. 
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